
We are proud to announce that Dr. Dennis Wolf, a family practitioner in Dickinson, was chosen as the 
inaugural recipient of COPIC Humanitarian Award in North Dakota. Dr. Wolf is recognized for his passionate 
approach to health care, going above and beyond to voluntarily serve the health care needs of his 
community. The award was presented to Dr. Wolf at the North Dakota Medical Association annual meeting in 
October.

Dr. Dennis Wolf’s contributions to his profession and his 
community illustrate both high public and professional regard 
for his integrity as an individual and as a physician. Dr. Wolf 
has worked to provide better access to care in rural areas 
and has made significant contributions to easing barriers 
for individuals with disabilities to allow for more fulfilling 
participation in community life. He has provided leadership in 
the public health community and has advocated for patients 
in difficult health insurance-related situations.

Dr. Wolf is recognized for his leadership and commitment 
to his community, including his volunteer work with the Boy 
Scouts of America, Dickinson State University, 4H, Home 
on the Range for Boys, many service clubs and the Mayor’s 
Committee on the Employment of the Handicapped. He was 
also recognized for his work as a school and community 
lecturer on health issues, substance abuse, pre-marriage 
counseling and health care reform. He has served in 
various capacities in the governance of health facilities 

and foundations, as well as community entities such as 
the chamber of commerce and the state’s first dinosaur 
museum.Dr. Wolf helps his community through charitable 
contributions of both his time and financial commitments. He 
works tirelessly on humanitarian issues he believes in and is 
highly regarded in the community. For these reasons, he was 
selected as the recipient of the 2020 COPIC Humanitarian 
Award, an annual award that honors a physician for 
outstanding volunteer medical services and contributions to 
his or her community.

Dr. Wolf has chosen ABLE, an organization that serves men 
and women with intellectual disabilities, to receive the award’s 
$10,000 donation.
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To learn more about the COPIC Humanitarian Award or to nominate a physician, visit our website:

www.callcopic.com/about-copic/copic-medical-foundation/copic-humanitarian-award

 or email Laura Wadleigh at lwadleigh@copic.com.
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